
  

  

 
Wednesday 24th November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
North Lincolnshire Children’s and Young People’s Lives Survey - Primary 2021 
 
During the second half of the autumn term Year 5 & Year 6 pupils from all primary and Junior 
schools across North Lincolnshire are being given the opportunity to take part in a Lifestyle 
Survey. The last time we did this was in 2018.   
 
This is an important survey created jointly by headteachers and North Lincolnshire Council    
Its main aim is to help us improve services for children and young people in North 
Lincolnshire.    
 
To do this the survey contains questions relating to pupils’ feelings about school, healthy 
lifestyles, eating habits, physical activity, use of the internet, as well as other issues, some 
of which are related to personal safety.   
 
The survey is undertaken on-line. We do not ask for pupil’s names or date of birth and 
therefore the published results will not identify any individual.  
 
The information will be sorted and analysed centrally by a public health team and then will 
be used to help improve services, focus resources and support the work of health 
improvement staff in North Lincolnshire. 
 
Schools will receive a report on their overall results plus the combined results of all 
participating schools, which allows them to compare their results to the North Lincolnshire 
average. A report summarising the results for all North Lincolnshire will be published on-line 
 
If you have any queries regarding the survey please contact the school directly in the first 
instance.  The school will have available a copy of the survey questionnaire if you would like 
to look at it. 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank you in anticipation of your support for this important 
survey.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Cathy Logan 
Executive Headteacher 
 


